
UU Church of Waterville Covid-19 Advisory Group  
Recommendations for In-person Attendance at Sunday Services 

Effective 5/1/2022 

Following guidance from the CDC, EPA, and UUA, the Covid-19 Advisory Group 
recommended, and the Board approved the following strategies to reduce the 
risk of Covid-19 transmission while at church, as much as possible. 

Consistent with our UU Principle #1, “The inherent worth and dignity of every 
person” … 

 

• All members and friends are strongly urged to get 
vaccinated and boosted. 

• Masking is required.  N-95 and KN-95 masks will be 
available at the entrance.  If you arrive with a cloth mask, 
please place a surgical mask (also available) over it. 

• Out of respect for others, please keep at least 3 feet 
distant from non-household members, or people not in 
your “bubble” or “pod.” 

• Please dress warmly for Sunday services – doors and 
windows will be open for ventilation as weather permits. 

• Singing is permitted with masks still on. 
• For now, there will be no coffee hour in Averill Parlors, 

but it is hoped we can soon have coffee/tea available at 
the picnic table on the Point. 
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